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Monday 13th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Canterbury fieldwork trip on the train - Tuesday 12th July 2022   

As a year group, we are planning to take the children to Canterbury on the train to participate in a 

fieldwork study of the city, the landscape and the city walls.  

We will be leaving from Ashford Train Station on the 9:05am train to Canterbury West Station so 

please ensure your child meets us in the Stour Centre Car Park by 8:40am. Miss Farmer and Miss 

Pittam can be there as early as 8am so please let us know if you plan to drop off any earlier than 

8:30am. As you can appreciate, we unfortunately will not be able to wait if your child does not meet us 

at the required time of 8:40am. We will be returning on the 14:03pm train from Canterbury West so 

please collect your child from the Stour Centre Car Park at 14.30pm.  

For this trip, children should come in school uniform, with a waterproof coat and sun hat (to cover all 

weather eventualities). We will be outside for the duration of our trip in Canterbury so children can 

wear trainers if they prefer. They will need to bring a packed lunch, snack and water bottle for the day, 

in a rucksack. Disposable packaging is preferable. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, 

please indicate on the form below your child’s choice for the day. 

The cost of the trip will be £4.60 to cover the cost of the train ticket. Payment needs to be made by 

Friday 17th June. Please pay the full amount via your child’s Scopay account. Unfortunately, if we do 

not receive sufficient funds, then we will have to cancel the trip. 

Please complete the permission slip on page 2 and return this to the school office by Friday 17th June. 
 
Many thanks as always for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Year 3 Team  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Repton Manor Primary School 
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Executive Head Teacher  Matt Rawling 
Heads of School  Louise Summers and Jackie Chambers 
Chair of Governors  Wayne Wills 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the above school trip.   

 

Signed: ____________________________________ 
 

Child’s details 

 

Child’s Name:       DOB: 

 
 

Parent’s contact details 

 

Mobile:      Home: 

 
 

 

*PLEASE give details here if your child will be collected by another adult/parent: 

 

 

 

Child’s packed lunch details (Please tick 1 option) 

 

My child will require a free pack lunch provided by the school kitchen.  

(Please also select a sandwich filling option) 

 

Cheese                                 Ham 

 

My child will have a packed lunch provided from home. 

 

Medical Info 

I give permission for my child to have first aid administered in the event of an emergency.   

Relevant medical details: 

 

 

 

 

Allergies: 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
I would like to volunteer to support for the day   Yes        No 

 

Trip: Canterbury fieldwork trip on the train from Ashford Train Station Date: Tuesday 12th July 2022 

Class Attending: Year 3 Alan Turing and Charles Darwin Class.  

 


